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Comments: Dear USDA Forest Service,

 

I write to appeal to your legal duty and commitment to adhere to the National Wilderness Preservation Act, in its

60th anniversary, by NOT impairing the Mount Timpanagos Wilderness with helicopter flights carrying all manner

of materials to reconstruct this shelter. The shelter is not needed to carry out your responsibilities to carry out the

exercise of human restraint under the Wilderness Act. This is national Wilderness, not a park and recreation

area. Helicoptering in to repair this hut? Why?  Leave the shelter to deteriorate as a ruin and a lesson to all of us

to minimize our human footprint in Wilderness areas. You will be violating the Wilderness Act to do otherwise.


